
Creative and Artistic 

 

 

 

Level 1 (Beginner) 2 (Developing) 3 (Competent) 4 (Excellent) 

Guiding context A description of what a 
beginning student 
looks like. 

A description of what a 
slightly less than 
competent student 
looks like. 

A description of what a 
competent student 
looks like. 

A description of what an 
advanced student looks 
like. 

Research Design: 
Identifies and 
develops an Artistic 
Project 

Project is unrefined 
and/or not applicable 
to the discipline. 

 

Project is applicable to 
the discipline but 
requires refinement for 
intended audience and 
purpose. 

Shows relevant and 
effective use of 
research from creative 
process to final 
outcome 

Breadth and depth of 
creative project: effective 
judgment from creative 
process to final outcome 

Methodology: 
Discover and critically 
evaluate source 
material for the artistic 
project. 

Source material is not 
relevant AND no 
attempt is made to 
critique the sources for 
medium and 
application. 

Source material is 
relevant but little effort 
is made to critique the 
sources for medium 
and application. 

Source material is 
relevant and some 
effort is made to 
critique the sources for 
medium and 
application. 

Source material is 
relevant and sources are 
extensively critiqued for 
medium and application. 

Knowledge of 
Discipline: 
Presentation 
conforms to 
techniques and 
interpretations 
common to the 
discipline. 

Displays limited 
knowledge of the 
existing techniques 
and interpretations 
in the discipline.   

Displays some 
knowledge of 
existing techniques 
and interpretations, 
but employs them 
poorly 

Displays knowledge 
of existing 
techniques and 
interpretations and 
employs them 
competently. 

Displays knowledge of 
existing techniques as 
evidenced by an 
advanced level of 
reflective process and 
inquiry focused on the 
discipline or area of 
study. 

Creative Expression: 
Demonstrates original 
expression to the 
audience in a 
coherent and effective 
manner 

Expresses limited 
originality in 
expression and is 
incoherent or 
ineffective. 

Expresses some 
originality in 
expression, but lacks 
coherency or is 
ineffective 

Expresses originality in 
expression and is 
mostly coherent and 
effective 

Clear evidence of 
originality and innovation 
in expression using a 
creative process beyond 
the boundaries of the 
discipline, and 
expressed in a coherent 
and effective manner. 


